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lnvitation

Dear Dr. Lang,

lwould like to cordially invite you (Date of birth: December 25, 1988) to visit the Max Planck
lnstitute for Mathematics in Bonn in the period from August 16-21, 2019 to work with Dr. Christian
Blohmann.

For your research work in collaboration with the mathematical community at our institute, the
institute will cover your hotel expenses in Bonn.

By accepting this invitation you do not become an employee of the Max Planck Society. Your name
and affiliation will be added to our public guest list.

For hotel reservations please contact Mrs. Beljaars (e-mail: housing@mpim-bonn.mpg.de). We
shall try to find a suitable hotel for you.

I very much hope that you will accept our invitation.

Sincerely

Å

Professor Dr. Peter Teichner
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     Metz June 28th, 2019 
Destinataire : Dr. HongLei Lang �⇥⇤
Born 1988.12.25
School of Applied Mathematics,
Chine Agricultural university
17 Qinghua E Rd, Haidian Qu, Beijing Shi,Chine.

 
Objet : Invitation to give a lecture in the « Séminaire Géométrie 
et Quantification » and for discussions in Paris

Dear doctor HongLei Lang �⇥⇤
As a co-organiser of the « Séminaire Géométrie et Quantification », that takes place weekly  
the Institut Henri Poincaré, Paris, I am happy to invite you to give a lecture at any date of your
convenience after August 15th.

I would like to invite you to visit me from Augutst 21st to 28th for academic exchange on the 

subject Shifted Poisson structures on differentiable stacks. I would like to invite also 
Dominique Manchon in the same time. Since he comes from Clermont, meeting all of us Paris
would be the most pactical choice. We understand that all expenses will be borne by you.

I hope you can accept this invitation. I am looking forward to see you in Paris.

In the name of the organizers 

Sincerely yours,

Camille Laurent-Gengoux
camille.laurent-gengoux@univ-lorraine.fr

Professeur des Université
Institut Elie Cartan de Lorraine
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